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July 13, 2010 

Mr. Todd Trabant 
Division Manager 
Champion Window Company 
5100 Hwy 169 N. Suite B 
New Hope, MN 55428 

Subject: State Appeals Board results of July 12, 2010 - #10-01 

Dear Mr. Trabant, 

This is to confirm that the State Appeals board has approved your appeal of the decision by the 
City of Coon Rapids Building Official, in the matter of the bathroom window replaced at 10452 
Mississippi Blvd. NW, Coon Rapids, Minnesota. The vote was 5-0 in favor of your appeal. The 
Board finds that the window replaced by your company in the bathroom of this property is not 
required by the building code to be of approved safety glazing. 

By the way of this letter we are notifying the building official that this window is approved for 
installation at its present location without being safety glazed. 

CONSTRUCTION CODES & LICENSING DIVISION 
Sincerely, 

Gary Hagedorn, Chair 
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Enc: Minutes 

Cc: Doug Whitney, City of Coon Rapids, Building Official 
Appeals Board Members 
Stephen Remick, State Building Official 
All registered attendees 

This information can be provided to you in alternative formats (Braille, large print or audio tape). 
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